MAYOR’S MONTHLY MESSAGE-February 2025

Dear Neighbors,

-The Board of Trustees February meeting was postponed to this coming Monday, March 3 at
7pm. Significant items on the agenda include the Verizon Wireless Ridge Road cell tower
proposal; the Wee Wah Park playground acquisition and the Capital Planning bond resolutions

for major infrastructure projects. The full agenda has been posted. Please join us in person or
via Zoom.

- The Board of Trustees will publish a Request for Proposals (RFP) for replacement of the West
Lake Road bridge and culvert below Eagle Mountain Road.

-The Board of Trustees will consider competing proposals for algae treatment of the three Lakes
during the summer months, which will ensure both water quality and clarity.

-Thanks to Deena Steele, who conducted the Tuxedo Park 2024 Bald Eagle Breeding Survey. The
NYSDEC Region 3 reported the results from 164 localities, finding 15 eaglets, of which two were
born in Tuxedo Park.

-Thanks to the Tree Advisory Board, Tuxedo Park has been named a 2024 Tree City USA by the
Arbor Day Foundation.

-The Saturday Tuxedo Farmers’ Market at the Tuxedo train station has just announced that it
will not be opening this year, as it was unable to contract with a vegetable farm .

-The Town of Tuxedo Police Department is sponsoring a free snow tubing event on Friday, March 14
from 6-7:30pm at Mount Peter Ski Area in Warwick. Village residents are invited to attend. Please RSVP
to the Tuxedo Police Department at 845 351-5111.

-The Annual Village Paper Shredding Day is scheduled for April 22 at Village Hall.
Please contact me with any questions, comments or suggestions.

Best regards,

Marc

Phone: 917 295-0632 email: mcitrin@tuxedopark-ny.gov




